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Hi my name is Hilary Lund and | am testifying in opposition to bill HB+69. Parents should have
the freedom to claim vaccination exemptions no questions asked. It’s the parent’s right to
make medical decisions for their children. These exemptions are personal and private and are
solely up to the parent, not the health department. The government has no business deciding
what is best for a child especially when they no nothing about said child and they’re medical
history. Parents have undoubtedly done their research and have a reason for their exemption.
No child should be denied an education because they have an exemption. Again that is
personal and private and is up to the parent.



